STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS25089

This legislation, recommended by the State Procurement Laws Interim Committee, enables individual
state agencies to: (1) participate in cooperative purchasing agreements with other public agencies; and (2)
participate in contracts made by other Idaho public agencies (such as political subdivisions). Allowing
agencies to participate in cooperative purchasing and to share contracts would reduce administrative costs
to the state by requiring fewer solicitations. As cooperative purchasing agreements contain a higher volume
of goods and services, state and other Idaho public agencies would likely be able to procure property for
reduced costs as well. To ensure the integrity of the procurement process, this legislation requires that any
shared contract must have been made after competitive bidding that is consistent with Idaho law.

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation will not have an adverse fiscal impact but would likely result in cost and operational savings
for the state.

Contact:
Senator Maryanne Jordan
(208) 332-1000
Representative John Vander Woude
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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